
WEEK BEGINNINING 26th FEBRUARY:  

 
Monday 26th February:  
Return to school  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Bullseye Ballers with DJ Danny - see flyer on 
Dojo and school website https://st-josephs-catholic-
wigan.secure-primarysite.net/letters-20232024/ 
 
Tuesday 27th February: 
Swimming starts - Class 4  
 
 
Wednesday 28th February: 
8.30: Relationships & Sex Education information 
meeting for Y4 / Y5 / Y6 parents  
Relationships & Sex Education session for Y4 / Y5 / Y6 
throughout the day 
   
Thursday  29th February: 
3.30: World Book Day Costume Swap 
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Mini Wigan Runners Club  - 

contact Matthew on 07968850755 to book 

3.30-4.30: EYFS/ KS1 Sing & Craft with Mrs Dyson 

 

 

Friday 1st March: 

8.30-9.00: Reading Café - please enter from the yard 

2.00: No Hatty  

 

WEEK BEGINNINING 4th MARCH:  

 
Monday 4th March:  
 
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Bullseye Ballers with DJ Danny 
 
 
Tuesday 5th March: 
9.05: Class 4 Stay and Pray 
Swimming - Class 4  
1.30: Grandparents Afternoon - information to follow 
 
Wednesday 6th March: 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday  7th March: 
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Mini Wigan Runners Club   

3.30-4.30: EYFS/ KS1 Sing & Craft with Mrs Dyson 

 

 

 

 

Friday 8th March: 

8.30-9.00: Reading Café - please enter from the yard 

2.00: No Hatty  

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 16
th 

February 2024 

We have reached the end of yet another half term and what a great half term it has been! We are  
always so proud of our children and what they achieve whilst they are at school. Everyone now  

deserves a well earned rest, to recharge their batteries, ready to return for lots more fun and  
learning together at our lovely little school!  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To be compassionate  

 

 



World Book Day Costume Swap 
Please donate any pre-loved fancy dress costumes to 
school for World Book Day. Can any donations please 

be brought into school By Tuesday 27th February.  
All costumes will be available to get for a small dona-

tion on Thursday 29th February in preparation for 
World Book Day. 

We also ask that if you have any pre-loved Christmas 
jumpers / t-shirts / costumes to donate, please bring 
into school. These will be stored and sold later on in 

the year.  
 
 

Mini Governors Afternoon Tea 

A big thank you to our Mini Governors for arranging  

another fantastic ‘Afternoon Tea’. They raised an  

amazing £140, which will go towards resources of their 

choice, to be decided at their next Mini Governors 

meeting.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely half 

term holiday and we will see 

you all on Monday 26th  

February!  

xxx 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Isla D (R)  Sam E (Y 1)  Lyla F-C (Y2) 

Suzie C (Y4)  Will M (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Sam & Will! 

Stay & Pray 
Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ next half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Tuesday 5th March: Class 4 
Tuesday 12th March: Class 3 
Tuesday 19th March: Class 2 
Tuesday 26th March: Class 1 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whole School Worships 

Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 18th March: Class 1 ‘St Patricks Day’ Worship  
Monday 25th March: Class 2 ‘Easter’ Worship  

 

Come and Pray 
Our next Come and Pray will take place at church on 

Easter Sunday , 31st March. We will be looking for some 

children to volunteer to sing some of our favourite  

Easter songs at the end of Mass. More information to 

follow.  

 

 

 
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

Jane H (R)  Eliza B (Y2)  Jaxx P (Y2) 

Thomas L (Y4)  George S (Y6) 

And the winners are…..    

Eliza & Jaxx!  

 EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Values Award Jane  Poppy T Jeremy Mae Elsie R Alana Isabelle 

Wow Worker Ted Danny Mine Gabriel Summer Oliver Will 


